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If you feel anyone in your lab area needs to join the UNE Hearing Conservation Program 

due to workplace noise exposure please notify EHS as soon as possible.   

The hearing test van will be on campus in April! 



 

Contact us 

 

UNE Chemical Sharing Program 

The UNE Chemical Sharing Program is a great way to reduce hazardous waste, reduce costs for your 
department, and have a positive environmental impact on campus.  If you have any commonly used 
lab chemicals that you are thinking of disposing, please contact EHS so they can be listed in the next 
issues of EHS Lab Chatter as available for the UNE Chemical Sharing Program. 

No chemicals currently available. 
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